
 

July 25, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Faulty and Staff, 
 
I am writing to share an update with you regarding the search process for our Interim 
Vice President of Academic Affairs position. 
 
We recently concluded the campus search process for our Interim Vice President of 
Academic Affairs position, and I wanted to inform you that I will be recommending Dr. 
Dana Hester to the Board of Trustees for this interim leadership role. Pending Board of 
Trustees approval at their August 16 Board meeting, Dr. Hester will begin her role as 
Interim Vice President of Academic Affairs effective August 17.  
 
Later today, a separate communication will be sent to all faculty and staff to share 
information about an internal campus recruitment that will take place for the position of 
Interim Dean of Social and Behavioral Sciences, Online Education. 
 
Please join me in congratulating Dr. Hester as she prepares to serve as our Interim Vice 
President of Academic Affairs. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Greg Schulz, Ed.D. 
Superintendent/President  


